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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
I hope you have all had a lovely summer break and that the children are looking forward to the new 
term as much as I am.  
 
I am writing to inform you of some of the things that will be happening this term.  
 
On the 8th October we have a trip planned to Burghley House linked to our topic on the Terrible 
Tudors. You will receive a letter with details of this next week.  We will also be holding a celebration 
afternoon when parents will be invited into school to come and see what we have been learning on 
the 18th October from 2.15pm, more details to follow but please keep this date in mind.  
 
Our PE sessions will usually be on a Thursday but it would be helpful if PE kits were brought in on a 
Monday and taken home on a Friday in case they are needed at other times.  Homework will be 
given out on a Friday to be completed and handed in by the following Wednesday. Spellings will also 
be given out on Friday and will be tested the following Thursday.  
 
Finally, just to introduce myself a bit more, I have lived in the area for over 20 years with my husband 
and two boys. I love reading, music and football (a Chelsea supporter). For a time I lived in Germany 
and speak German fluently.  I enjoy yoga and walking.  I have a wealth of teaching experience having 
taught in all year groups over the years and am also the school’s SENDCo. 
 
If you ever need to get in touch please contact me via email on JPerry@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk or if 
you would rather, leave a message with the office and I will contact you.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Julie Perry  
Elm Class  
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